
 

 
Maryland Relay for Impaired Hearing or Speech: 1-800-735-2258 

 

The Prince Frederick 

Architectural Review 

Committee meeting scheduled 

for Monday, January 13, 2020, 

has been cancelled 

  

The next meeting is scheduled for 

Monday, February 10, 2020. 

 

Any questions, comments or 

concerns, please call Judy Holt 

at 410-535-1600 ext. 2501 

judy.holt@calvertcountymd.gov 


